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Energy Facilities Siting and 
Environmental Protection Division 

 FILE:   

PROJECT TITLE: PHPP Waste 

 Telephone   Meeting Location:  

NAME: Suzanne Phinney DATE: 
10/06/2009  TIME:  

WITH: Richard Booth, Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board 

SUBJECT: Regional Board requirements for HTF land treatment units 
 
Mr. Booth is head of the unit in the South Lake Tahoe RWQCB office; this office has taken over all the 
solar applications that were originally being reviewed at the Victorville office. He stated that he was not 
aware that bioremediation would be occurring for soils less than 10,000 mg/kg at PHPP. He said that the 
RWQCB would need the applicant to provide information on how the land treatment unit would be 
constructed as well as information on the treatment process. Mr. Booth indicated that the RWQCB would 
probably not issue formal Waste Discharge Requirements. They would likely send a letter to the Energy 
Commission that indicated how the applicant should construct and operate the HTF land treatment unit, 
based on the information provided by the applicant. The RWQCB may require monitoring at the land 
treatment unit. Mr. Booth will be contacting the Energy Commission about getting information from the 
applicant.     
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